CPPA Teleconference Notes November 1, 2002

Attendance

Tony Fletcher

Dale Moberg

Marty Sachs

Pete Wenzel

Hima Mukkamala

Jamie Clark

Neelakantan Kartha

Ed Mooney

Peter Ogden

Minutes

http://lists.oasis-open.org/archives/ebxml-cppa/200210/msg00031.html

We received over 10% yes votes. We received 2 no votes with comments.

Marty Sachs reported that the Negotiation is still looking for comments from the TC members generally. Tony Fletcher released an initial October draft of the BTP extensions on the btp subteam list.

Dale urged members to read the comments on the No votes. Dale will draft replies for the comments for review. Dale urged members to attend at the voting meeting next week prepared to resolve the procedural issue of how to proceed with the specification. Karl Best outlined the procedure and options in http://lists.oasis-open.org/archives/ebxml-cppa/200211/msg00000.html

Jamie and Kartha both expressed interest in reviewing the comments prior to indicating any initial preference on how to proceed. Kartha asked for URLs for the comments which are:

http://lists.oasis-open.org/archives/tc-voting/200210/msg00046.html
http://lists.oasis-open.org/archives/tc-voting/200210/msg00047.html
Dale will ask the ebXML JC about maintenance options and OASIS again also.

